to be a large, family-friendly event, we're hoping that it might be held at the Southfield
Church.

The second author will be Michelle Cuevas. We are thinking of presenting her and her
book, "The Uncorker of Ocean Bottles", as a program at the school with copies of the
book donated to the children.

The One Community, One Book program will be reading an Edith Wharton book,
probably "Summer”, in the spring. We are looking into the possibility of a field trip to
The Mount and a tour of Mrs. Wharton's house and library. Robin will talk to Anne
Schuyler at The Mount.

The half-day afterschool programs may start in October. The Lego Club will meet at the
same time as the school is offering the ski program so that the children who don't ski will
do Legos. After the ski program is over for the season, those children will come do
Legos. This will make the number of children more manageable.

The meeting was adjourned at 4:40. QOur next meeting will be on October 12 at 5:30
PM.

Respectfully submitted,
Robin Tost



